
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: I appreciate the opportunity to represent the First Division on the Utah 
State Bar Commission. Over the past nine years, I have had the privilege of working 
with many of you. I understand the unique challenges and concerns facing our district 
and believe it is important to have a voice on the Commission that represents our 
perspectives and needs. 
 
As a commissioner, my top priority will be to ensure that your opinions and concerns are 
heard and taken into account. I will work to create an open and inclusive Bar where all 
members feel comfortable sharing their thoughts and ideas. 
 
In addition to representing the distinct voices of our district, it is important for the 
Commission to stay current with developments in the legal field. I will work to ensure 
that the Bar is proactive in addressing new challenges and opportunities, and is 
responsive to our members’ needs. 
 
I welcome your input and ask you to please contact me with any concerns for our 
division: jbc@utahlawfirm.com. 
 
*J. Brett Chambers is an attorney at Harris, Preston & Chambers LLP. He is the current 
Cache County Bar President and has served as First Division Bar Commissioner since 
November 2022. 
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